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ST. JOSEPH'S INSTITUTION JUNIOR 
A School of the 0~:ff'~~ Brothers 

LETTER To Tamil Language PARENTS 
REF/SJIJ/2019/Jan/863 

Date: 141h January 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the new school year! We hope you are enjoying 2019 so far! 

The Tamil Language teachers for this year and their contact details are as follows. 

TL Teacher Levels Email 

Mr Sundaram Primary 2 & 5 somasundaram_ranganathen@moe.edu.sg 

Mrs Muthu Primary 3 & 6 arasi_s@moe.edu.sg 

Mrs lse Primary 1 & 4 suhanthi_thirignasambhantham@moe.edu.sg 

A Class Dojo would have been opened up by now for each class. I seek your cooperation to 

sign up for it and check it regularly for updates or and messages. If you encounter issues 

with this please alert me; especially if you are unable to communicate with your class 

teacher. 

You can also contact your boy's teacher by calling the school at 62552700; please leave 

your son's name, class, your name & contact number and we will get back to you as soon as 

possible. Also, you may write to us through the Student Handbook. *Please remind your son 

to show his teacher the note. 

I would like to invite you to be part of the Tamil Language department activities too! You may 

assist us with the below 

1. Reading program - Read out aloud, in Tamil, to the boys during their respective 

recess periods. 

2. Assist teachers during learning journeys. 
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I have attached a Tamil Department Parent Volunteer form with this letter. If you would like 

to join us as a Reading Programme volunteer, please fill out the attached form and pass it to 

your son. If you are unsure or hesitant to sign up, I would like to assure you that it is not 

complicated or demanding . You are encouraged to help out only when you can. Also, if you 

are able to assist us in any other ways, you may include more information on the form as 

well. I look forward to working with you! 

As an ending note, please encourage your son to converse in simple spoken Tamil at home 

whenever possible. It is very challenging for a child to learn I master a language without 

enough exposure to it. Your moral support will make a huge difference in his journey with 

Tamil! I look forward to working closely with you in making Tamil fun and uncomplicated for 

your son! 

Sincerely 

Suhanthi lse (Mrs) 

Tamil Language Department Coordinator 

Discipline Mistress 
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Tamil Language Department Parent Volunteer Signup and Contact Details 2019 

I Name of son(s) I Class 

I would like to sign up as a Parent Volunteer and I am able to assist with (Please circle your 

preference) 

Learning Journeys YES 

Reading Program YES 

General Assistance YES 

Others (Please state) 

Name of Parent Volunteer 

Contact number 

Email 

Signature & Date: 
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